
Meeting Minutes 

 

State of Alabama 

County of Baldwin 

City of Fairhope 

Recycling Committee 

 

The Recycling Committee met at 3:00 pm. at Fairhope Public Works, 

building conference room, 555 South Section Street, Fairhope, Alabama 

36532, on Tuesday, January 19, 2016. 

 

Members present were Nancy Anderson, Gary Gover, Mark Stejskal, Bart 

Cox, Stephen Delahunty, Ralph Webster, and Lee Faulk. The members absent 

were Kahley Malloy and Mark Stejskal. Also present were guest Paula Dicks, 

Dale Linder, Environmental Officer, and Mike Ford, City Council liaison. 

 

The committee had a wide ranging review of facts and a discussion of the 

viability of materials recycling facilities available to the City. Local 

commodity markets have been impacted by global economic conditions such 

that it is not clear that we can predict that material recycling facilities will be 

available for the life of the recycling system we have recently recommended 

for the City. Therefore we will now recommend at the upcoming City 

Council work session that the City continue its current system until a future 

time when material recycling facilities might become available. 

 

The next regular meeting of the committee will be at the same time and 

location on Febuary 16, 2016. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gary Gover, Secretary                                                      Approved:  3/15/16 


